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Calling all Clara Bartons to help keep American Beau5ful! 
This year it seems that from sea to shining sea, has been one disaster a=er another. Star5ng with the 
horrific hurricanes in the east, the devasta5ng fires in the west, and now the fires in the Carolines. 
All of these disasters will take years to rebuild homes, schools, and businesses. So many families have 
been affected.  What we can do is to keep dona5ng to the AEF fund.  
 
The Auxiliary Emergency Fund is a na5onal grant assistance program.  A member is eligible if they have 
been a member in good standing for three years – the past two AND the current year. A member can 
receive up to $3,000 in assistance if they have been the vic5m of an act of nature or other personal 
crisis. 
 
You MUST apply for this grant online from Na5onal at www.ALAforveterans.org/AEF.  
 
PLEASE  remember to get your end-of year report in to your district AEF chairman by April 15, 2025. 
 
May God shed his grace on thee. 
 
In Service Not Self, 
 
Suzanne Winters, Chairman 
Auxiliary Emergency Fund  
ALA Department of California 
ovsuz@comcast.net 
(916) 768-6679 
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